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Introduction to the Health Professions 2011-08-05 completely updated introduction to
the health professions sixth edition provides the most current comprehensive
coverage of all the major health professions this popular text outlines more than 75
careers and touches on every major facet of the field including training
requirements job responsibilities and salaries this fundamental resource provides a
thorough review of the u s healthcare delivery system managed care health care
financing reimbursement insurance coverage medicare medicaid and the impact of new
technology on healthcare services written specifically for students who plan to
become healthcare professionals this text will give you all the information you need
for a successful career important notice the digital edition of this book is missing
some of the images or content found in the physical edition
Clinical Reasoning in the Health Professions E-Book 2018-10-15 clinical reasoning
lies at the core of health care practice and education clinical reasoning in the
health professions therefore occupies a central place in the education of health
professionals the enhancement of professional decision making of individuals and
groups of practitioners with their clients and research into optimal practice
reasoning all chapters updated and 20 new chapters added concrete examples cases and
vignettes were added to bring discussions to life for the reader reflection points
strategically placed to assist readers to extend their insights and build learning
from their own practical experiences and theoretical knowledge devices of particular
value to reflective practitioners and educators all chapters updated and 20 new
chapters added concrete examples cases and vignettes were added to bring discussions
to life for the reader reflection points strategically placed to assist readers to
extend their insights and build learning from their own practical experiences and
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theoretical knowledge devices of particular value to reflective practitioners and
educators
Assessment in Health Professions Education 2019-10-01 assessment in health
professions education 2nd edition provides a comprehensive guide for educators in
the health professions medicine dentistry nursing pharmacy and allied health fields
this second edition has been extensively revised and updated by leaders in the field
part i of the book presents an introduction to assessment fundamentals and their
theoretical underpinnings from the perspective of the health professions part ii
covers specific assessment methods with a focus on validity best practices
challenges and practical guidelines for the effective implementation of successful
assessment programs part iii addresses special topics and recent innovative
approaches including narrative assessment situational judgment tests programmatic
assessment mastery learning settings and the key features approach this accessible
text addresses the essential concepts for the health professions educator and
provides the background needed to understand interpret develop and effectively
implement assessment methods
Clinical Education in the Health Professions 2009 clinical settings are dynamic
educational spaces that present both opportunities and barriers to learning and
teaching designed to inform challenge and educate health professionals about the
evidence underpinning clinical education practices and outcomes this multi
disciplinary book brings together important concepts in healthcare education and
addresses context and processes of learning professional identity and socialisation
feedback and assessment ethics and inter professional education the authors
encourage teaching and learning practices based on research findings expertise and
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innovation and the development of individual teaching methods and styles from a
theoretical base that provides relevant principles direction and support with clear
links between theory research and practice collaboration from a broad range of
clinical disciplines and models for learning and teaching grounded in empirical
research clinical education in the health professions will become a standard
reference for all health professionals and educators examines patterns of practice
in clinical education in the health professions using a qualitative research focus
identifies the roles of university and clinical educators students peers and
patients in clinical education highlights implicit tensions in clinical education
practice and presents strategies to identify and address such tensions challenges
the reader to consider new approaches to clinical education that may optimise
students learning and enculturation into the health professions despite claims that
clinical education lies at the heart of health care education little empirical
research has explored what constitutes effectiveness in clinical teaching and
learning this book draws on the research ideas and expertise of researchers who have
observed and researched different aspects of clinical education their research has
spanned clinical education topics including professional identity and socialisation
assessment and feedback pedagogical methods clinical reasoning dealing with
ambiguity dealing with diversity and interprofessional education this book has been
designed to synthesise empirical clinical education research and ideas about the
context value processes and outcomes of clinical education each chapter presents a
research based facet of clinical education as a platform from which knowledge and
future research in clinical education can occur the authors entice the reader to
reconceptualise facets of their own teaching and learning practices based on
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research findings expertise and innovation
Health Professions Education 2003-08-01 the institute of medicine study crossing the
quality chasm 2001 recommended that an interdisciplinary summit be held to further
reform of health professions education in order to enhance quality and patient
safety health professions education a bridge to quality is the follow up to that
summit held in june 2002 where 150 participants across disciplines and occupations
developed ideas about how to integrate a core set of competencies into health
professions education these core competencies include patient centered care
interdisciplinary teams evidence based practice quality improvement and informatics
this book recommends a mix of approaches to health education improvement including
those related to oversight processes the training environment research public
reporting and leadership educators administrators and health professionals can use
this book to help achieve an approach to education that better prepares clinicians
to meet both the needs of patients and the requirements of a changing health care
system
The Health Professions 1982 new streamlined content is more accessible and easier to
read updated did you know boxes showcase interesting clinical and public health data
updated more than 500 high quality full color images visually reinforce your
understanding of disease conditions and general pathology principles
Medical Education and Societal Needs 1983-01-01 covering the principles of his
planning cost effectiveness waste reduction efficiency population health management
patient engagement and prevention this text is designed for those who will be
responsible for managing systems and information in health systems and provider
organizations
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Pathology for the Health Professions - E-Book 2021-03-31 it has particular appeal
for health care professionals and managers with an interest in corporate and
clinical governance british journal of perioperative nursing in recent years the
health professions have been subject to unprecedented regulatory changes exposure of
poor practice provoked widespread criticism of self regulation and calls for a
system in which the interests of health care consumers and employers are more fully
recognized examining the historical and contemporary context regulating the health
professions provides an in depth analysis of professional self regulation and the
implications of regulatory change for the future of health care part one sets out
general regulatory issues in the healthcare arena with chapters covering the impact
of globalization on the professions the purpose of professional regulation the legal
context of regulation and the significance of professional codes of ethics in part
two issues specific to the different professions are explored through chapters on
medicine nursing dentistry the professions allied to medicine clinical psychology
and alternative medicine this extremely topical book will be of interest to students
educators and researchers in a wide range of disciplines including sociology social
policy politics and health studies and to healthcare professionals and their
managers
Understanding Health Information Systems for the Health Professions 2019-03-22 an
account of the systéme international d unités for use in the health professions
Clinical Education for the Health Professions 2019 the seventh edition of the text
outlines more than 75 careers and touches on every major facet of the field
including a description of the profession typical work setting educational licensure
and certification requirements salary and growth projections and internet resources
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on educational programs and requirements for licensure and or certification in
addition this resource provides a thorough review of the u s healthcare delivery
system managed care health care financing reimbursement insurance coverage medicare
medicaid and the impact of new technology on healthcare services all chapters are
updated to reflect current demographics and new policies
Regulating the Health Professions 2003-02-27 today in the united states the
professional health workforce is not consistently prepared to provide high quality
health care and assure patient safety even as the nation spends more per capita on
health care than any other country the absence of a comprehensive and well
integrated system of continuing education ce in the health professions is an
important contributing factor to knowledge and performance deficiencies at the
individual and system levels to be most effective health professionals at every
stage of their careers must continue learning about advances in research and
treatment in their fields and related fields in order to obtain and maintain up to
date knowledge and skills in caring for their patients many health professionals
regularly undertake a variety of efforts to stay up to date but on a larger scale
the nation s approach to ce for health professionals fails to support the
professions in their efforts to achieve and maintain proficiency redesigning
continuing education in the health professions illustrates a vision for a better
system through a comprehensive approach of continuing professional development and
posits a framework upon which to develop a new more effective system the book also
offers principles to guide the creation of a national continuing education institute
The SI for the Health Professions 1977 this text covers various aspects of the
health professions ranging from delivering healthcare services to the disparities
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and inconsistencies in health care health literacy and much more also presented in
this text is an overview of careers in health professions including medicine nursing
pharmacy and allied health
Stanfield's Introduction to Health Professions 2016-07-29 this unique text presents
a comprehensive narrative on why and how health professions students need to be
evaluated for practice in the 21st century it systematically addresses current
evaluation best practices in the health professions to identify today s evaluation
benchmarks reveal evaluation limits address improvement pathways and map a research
agenda to boost future evaluation practices advancements in information and
communication technology bioscience and behavioral research and worldwide travel are
dissolving barriers that have separated professions countries and cultures for
centuries this book both celebrates these achievements and carefully considers next
steps it recognizes the huge improvements made in evaluation practices within the
health professions over the past 40 years but asks for more calling for added reform
and better understanding of current practice from different social cultural and
educational perspectives international best practices for evaluation in the health
professions values crossprofessional programs that span boundaries and acknowledge
the authority of the future rather than historical baggage educators worldwide will
be enlightened and inspired by its straightforward compelling narrative
Redesigning Continuing Education in the Health Professions 2010-03-12 build the
skills you need to understand and resolve ethical problems ethical dimensions in the
health professions 7th edition provides a solid foundation in ethical theory and
concepts applying these principles to the ethical issues surrounding health care
today it uses a unique six step decision making process as a framework for thinking
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critically and thoughtfully with case studies of patients to illustrate ethical
topics such as conflict of interest patient confidentiality and upholding best
practices written by regina f doherty an educator and occupational therapist this
book will help you make caring and effective ethical choices that improve patient
care and outcomes unique ethical decision making process provides an organizing
framework to use in making the best decisions when faced with ethical problems
patient stories depict real life situations and demonstrate the ethical decision
making process reflection boxes depict important concepts and stimulate critical
thinking summary boxes highlight the most important information in each section
coverage of interprofessional team decision making reflects this important expanding
movement in healthcare nationally and internationally questions for thought and
discussion encourage students to apply the ethical decision making process to
different situations new updated content throughout the book reflects the changes in
the growing interprofessional movement new expanded content on clinician well being
includes tools for supporting moral resilience and preventing burnout in health
professionals new updated content addresses the topics of social justice health
disparities intersectionality and health outcomes new updated national standards and
regulations are provided for electronic health communications data protections and
clinical research new coverage of scientific literature is expanded with studies on
the effects of compassion on patient outcomes patient safety and provider and
organizational well being new coverage of ethical issues impacting healthcare and
society includes topics such as medical scarcity due to healthcare supply chain
shortages and extreme weather events due to climate change
The Health Professions: Trends and Opportunities in U.S. Health Care 2007-01-29 a
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concise easy to understand introduction to the fundamentals gould s pathophysiology
for the health professions 5th edition helps you learn essential concepts of major
diseases disorders and disease processes continuing in its well known tradition of
readability and vivid full color illustrations the text is updated with the latest
research and trends in human disease disorders are described by body system with
coverage of the interactions between systems and special features help you apply the
material to real life situations no matter which healthcare field you may enter
gould s pathophysiology prepares you for the conditions encountered in clinical
practice gould s pathophysiology for the health professions can easily be
incorporated into a course as a prescribed book to students in the health care
professions the authors of this book are commended for their contribution to the
literature on pathophysiology and its application to the health professions reviewed
by dr benita olivier university of the witwatersrand date oct 14 concise and
readable approach includes the information you need without being overwhelming even
if you have a limited scientific background unique think about questions alert you
to important points and help with self evaluation test preparation and review
warning signs boxes help you identify the pre emptive signs of physiologic events
such as strokes emergency treatment boxes give step by step instructions to follow
for emergencies such as shock cardiac arrest and pneumothorax apply your knowledge
questions ask you to use what you ve learned to predict what can go wrong with this
structure or system ready references in the appendix provide a quick lookup for
anatomic terms conversion tables abbreviations and acronyms diagnostic studies and
tests and more key terms are listed at the beginning of each chapter and defined
within the text covering the scientific terminology you need to know research boxes
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discuss new developments problem areas of pathophysiology and complications
associated with research learning objectives and bulleted chapter summaries help you
focus on key concepts and information new defense protective mechanisms section
consolidates coverage of inflammation and healing infection and immunity updated
chapters are reorganized with a building block method that presents content in a
more logical and systematic approach updated format for individual disorders
includes 1 background 2 pathophysiology 3 etiology 4 signs and symptoms 5 diagnoses
6 possible related complications disorders and 7 treatments research new
pathophysiology of body systems chapters begin with a brief review of normal anatomy
and physiology and show the interrelatedness and the interactions between systems
new authors bring a fresh and contemporary approach to the content while keeping
true to the integrity of barbara gould s original text
International Best Practices for Evaluation in the Health Professions 2022-02-16
many professions today are in a state of transition with changes being imposed on
them by governments and other agencies focusing on this theme of change health
professions and the state in europe explains and illuminates the specific
relationship between health professions and the state the editors and contributors
all experts in the field present an overview of the current situation in eight
different countries in europe covering such topical issues as the impact on the
health professions of market policies performance and quality measures and
challenges to professional monopolies and expertise with its international and
comparative perspective the book enhances our understanding of the interplay between
health professions and the state in different national contexts
Ethical Dimensions in the Health Professions - E-Book 2020-10-06 learn the essential
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concepts of major diseases disorders and disease processes gould s pathophysiology
for the health professions 6th edition is a concise easy to understand introduction
to the fundamentals of pathophysiology continuing in its well known tradition of
readability and vivid full color illustrations the text is updated with the latest
research and trends in human disease disorders are described by body system with
coverage of the interactions between systems and special features help you to apply
the material to real life situations no matter which healthcare field you may enter
this book provides solid preparation for the conditions you may encounter in
clinical practice
Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions 2013-12-18 forlagets beskrivelse
informative analytical and stimulating this book examines the relationship between
professional knowledge and clinical practice biography
Health Professions and the State in Europe 2005-08-04 an account of the systéme
international d unités for use in the health professions
Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions - Text and Study Guide Package
2017-12-27 an invaluable tool for health and social work students and professionals
who want to improve their practice through collaborative research with patients
clients and colleagues throughout history some of the most prominent contributors to
health and social sciences have been men and women comfortable with both practice
and academia but today research in health related fields is increasingly conducted
in specialized settings by people who are first and foremost researchers critics
bemoan this loss of practice based research long considered a vital part of the
contribution that doctors nurses public health workers and social workers can make
both to their field and the communities in which they work unfortunately the
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explosion of new discoveries in health related fields along with the exponential
increase in the amount of knowledge being produced and the growing demands of
practice have caused both the production and application of knowledge to become
highly specialized and increasingly complex this has resulted in a widening gap
between research and practice recognizing the need for a guide to this type of
research practitioner research for social work nursing and the health professions is
a thoroughly reimagined version of a book originally published in 2011 in the
netherlands aimed at american practitioners it is a highly practical guide for
anyone in social work nursing and other health care and social welfare settings its
seven step practitioner research method offers readers a tried and true approach to
conducting research in their own work environments and the authors use real world
examples to highlight strategies for overcoming barriers and incorporating research
while leading practitioners through each stage of the research process the authors
explain in detail how to apply a variety of field tested tools and techniques a
unique and indispensable resource for students in undergraduate and graduate
research courses as well as for seasoned professionals who seek a practical guide
for developing and implementing their own research projects in social work nursing
and the health professions this book is also the first textbook to introduce the
concept and practice of practitioner research to an american audience
Practice Knowledge and Expertise in the Health Professions 2001 it has particular
appeal for health care professionals and managers with an interest in corporate and
clinical governance british journal of perioperative nursing in recent years the
health professions have been subject to unprecedented regulatory changes exposure of
poor practice provoked widespread criticism of self regulation and calls for a

https://2021philips.mombaby.com.tw/


applications typical application circuit hands (PDF)

2021philips.mombaby.com.tw

system in which the interests of health care consumers and employers are more fully
recognized examining the historical and contemporary context regulating the health
professions provides an in depth analysis of professional self regulation and the
implications of regulatory change for the future of health care part one sets out
general regulatory issues in the healthcare arena with chapters covering the impact
of globalization on the professions the purpose of professional regulation the legal
context of regulation and the significance of professional codes of ethics in part
two issues specific to the different professions are explored through chapters on
medicine nursing dentistry the professions allied to medicine clinical psychology
and alternative medicine this extremely topical book will be of interest to students
educators and researchers in a wide range of disciplines including sociology social
policy politics and health studies and to healthcare professionals and their
managers
Pathology for the Health Professions 2021-08 presents key concepts in evidence based
education in medicine and allied health fields useful for clinical professionals as
well as educators for improving performance the use of empirical evidence in
decision making and for improving student results and satisfaction
The SI for the Health Professions 1977 master key pathophysiology concepts and apply
them to the practice setting corresponding to the chapters in gould s
pathophysiology for the health professions 6th edition this study guide offers a
wide range of engaging activities to reinforce your understanding and practice your
skills to make studying easier an answer key is included in the back of the book
updated chapters reflect the text s logical systematic approach learning activities
provide a variety of ways to assess your knowledge or identify areas for further
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study including labeling exercises matching exercises on important terminology
application questions that apply to more complex situations crossword puzzles and
compare contrast completion charts the answer key for all of the activities is
provided at the end of the study guide
Practitioner Research for Social Work, Nursing, and the Health Professions
2022-02-01 learn the essential concepts of major diseases disorders and disease
processes gould s pathophysiology for the health professions 6th edition is a
concise easy to understand introduction to the fundamentals of pathophysiology
continuing in its well known tradition of readability and vivid full color
illustrations the text is updated with the latest research and trends in human
disease disorders are described by body system with coverage of the interactions
between systems and special features help you to apply the material to real life
situations no matter which healthcare field you may enter this book provides solid
preparation for the conditions you may encounter in clinical practice updated
graphics help you recognize and identify various concepts and specific disorders
through enhanced flowcharts photos and illustrations concise and readable approach
includes the information you need without overwhelming you even if you have a
limited scientific background format for individual disorder discussions includes 1
background 2 pathophysiology 3 etiology 4 signs and symptoms 5 diagnoses 6 possible
related complications disorders and 7 treatments research unique apply your
knowledge questions ask you to use what you ve learned to predict what can go wrong
with this structure or system transitioning you from normal anatomy and physiology
into pathophysiology unique think about questions alert you to important points and
help with self evaluation test preparation and review warning signs boxes help in
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identifying the pre emptive signs of physiologic events such as strokes emergency
treatment boxes give step by step instructions to follow for emergencies such as
shock cardiac arrest and pneumothorax research boxes discuss new developments
problem areas of pathophysiology and complications associated with research key
terms learning objectives and bulleted chapter summaries help you focus on key
concepts and information new all chapters updated to include new data on major
diseases and other changes in guidelines and the literature reflecting latest
developments in pathophysiology including updated drug therapy content expanded
coverage of viruses new cancer treatments new research on the links between mental
health and biochemical physiologic factors and much more new streamlined narrative
content enhances the readability of imperative information
Regulating the Health Professions 2003-06-20 abstract a handbook of health issue
essays examines the interdisciplinary requirements of health and health care
prevention and treatment of disease and provides the reader with insight into the
determinants of health and illness essay topics are interrelated by the idea that
health disease treatment and rehabilitation of populations occur at biological
psychological and sociocultural levels and involve complex adaptive patterns that
epidemiological and clinical studies attempt to describe six sections examine
historical and sociocultural dimensions of health and health care epidemiological
studies health delivery health occupations the health care system from the patient s
perspective and issues and perspectives for approaching health care research each of
the 34 chapters is written by an expert in his respective area kbc
Evidence-Based Education in the Health Professions 2005-02 this is the first book on
the market or within academia dedicated solely to moral distress among health
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professionals it aims to bring conceptual clarity about moral distress and
distinguish it from related concepts explicit attention is given to the voices and
experiences of health care professionals from multiple disciplines and many parts of
the world contributors explain the evolution of the concept of moral distress
sources of moral distress including those that arise at the unit team and
organization system level and possible solutions to address moral distress at every
level a liberal use of case studies will make the phenomenon palpable to readers
this volume provides information not only for academia and educational initiatives
but also for practitioners and the research community and will serve as a
professional resource for courses in health professional schools bioethics and
business as well as in the hospital wards intensive care units long term care
facilities hospice and ambulatory practice sites in which moral distress originates
Health Professions Education and Relationship-centered Care : Report 1994 advanced
practice in nursing and the allied healthprofessions enables nurses and members of
allied healthprofessions to effectively diagnose and treat patients in a widevariety
of settings it is especially relevant in regions whereaccess to other health
providers is limited this new completely revised third edition shows how
advancedpractice continues to develop in response to the impact of healthservice
reforms the introduction of health policies aimed atdeveloping a patient led service
based in primary care and changesin working conditions advanced practice in nursing
and theallied health professions presents an examination of thepotential for
advanced practitioners at all levels to have asignificant effect on the health of
the population and provideholistic care for the sick practice is identified as the
centraland most important feature of the advanced role in nursing andallied health
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professions advanced practice in nursing and the allied healthprofessions also
considers the development of advanced practice in nursing and the alliedhealth
professions and the implications for future health andsocial care services
challenging professional boundaries that hinder the provisionof care and pioneering
innovation within a diverse society the relationship between health policy and
service reforms current and future advanced roles international developments in
advanced practice leadership management in relation to advanced roles the
responsibilities of advanced practitioners in meetinghealthcare needs in a diverse
society educating advanced practitioners and tracking their careerdevelopment the
future possibilities for advanced practice and an agendafor research
Pathophysiology for the Health Professions 2011 this comprehensive yet accessible
text demystifies the challenging area of competence assessement in medicine and the
health sciences providing a clear framework and the tools for anyone working or
studying in this area written by a single highly experienced author the content
benefits from uniformity of style and is supported and enhanced by a range of
pedagogic features including cases questions and summaries essential reading for all
students and practitioners of medical education it will also be an invaluable guide
for allied health professionals and psychologists with a general interest in
assessment evaluation and measurement and a useful library reference
Study Guide for Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions - E-Book
2017-11-28 this book addresses health professions educational challenges specific to
non western cultures implementing a shifting paradigm for educating future health
professionals towards patient centered care while health professions education has
received increasing attention in the last three decades promoting student centered
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learning principles pioneered by leaders in the medical community has for the most
part remain rooted in the western context building from hofstede s analysis of the
phenomena of cultural dimensions which underpin the way people build and maintain
their relationships with others and influence social economic and political well
being across nations this book demarcates the different cultural dimensions between
east and west applied to medical education the respective hierarchical and
collectivist cultural dimensions are unpacked in several studies stemming from non
western countries with the capacity to positively influence healthcare education and
services the book provides new insights for researchers and health professional
educators to understand how cultural context influences the input processes and
output of health professionals education examples include how cultural context
influences the ways in which students respond to teachers how teachers giving
feedback to students and the challenges of peer feedback and group work the authors
also examine causes for student hesitation in proposing ideas the pervasive cultural
norm of maintaining harmony the challenges of teamwork in clinical settings the need
to be sensitive to community health needs the complexity of clinical decision making
and the challenge of how collectivist cultural values play into group dynamics this
book aims to advocate a more culturally sensitive approach to educating health
professionals and will be relevant to both students and practitioners in numerous
areas of public health and medical education
Health Professions Education and Managed Care 1995
Gould's Pathophysiology for the Health Professions 2018-01-26
Handbook of Health, Health Care, and the Health Professions 1983
Critical Challenges 1995
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Moral Distress in the Health Professions 2019-06-04
Advanced Practice in Nursing and the Allied Health Professions 2009-06-01
Assessing Competence in Medicine and Other Health Professions 2018-12-07
Continuing Education for the Health Professions 1984
Challenges and Opportunities in Health Professions Education 2022-02-22
Writing for the Health Professions, Second Edition 1753
Education of the Health Professions in the Context of the Health Care System 1975
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